UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

August 1 1 9 3 9

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Director of Summer Recreation Robinson Gymnasium University of Kansas

Dear "Phog":

I received your letter about Marcia and appreciate your thoughtfulness in this regard.

She was very much elated over her visit to the Cappas and the courteous treat-ment she received while here.

I believe she plans on entering school here this fall.

Cordially yours,

V. C. Hurt

Ass't. Football Coach

VCH: IW